Saks Metering has been contracted by the
Borough of Keyport to conduct an area-
wide water meter upgrade project. Saks

Metering’s authorized installers will be
working in the community starting January

4, with photo identification, car signs and
uniforms. Typically, the upgrade of your

water meter should take no more than an

hour to complete. In most cases, your
water meter is located inside your home,
basement or crawl space.

Please call Saks Metering now to schedule
a time (starting January 4) for this
upgrade. We can be reached by phone -
609-318-8111, email -
info@saksmetering.com, or visit
www.SaksMetering.com and click on
“Make an Appointment”. Appointments
are available Mon-Sat 8 am to 7 pm. We
look forward to working with you to
accommodate your schedule. Should you
have any questions or concerns regarding
the project, please do not hesitate to call
Saks Metering.

We thank you in advance for your
cooperation and apologize for any
inconvenience.
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